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Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 12:44 PM

To: ‘nalleman@all-llc.com’

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD; ‘edebrine@modrall.com'

Subject: Notification of Protest for Application to Inject: Jerrah 3 Fed SWD #1 _ Harvard Petroleum Company
Attachments: Select Energy Services_Jerrah 3 Federal SWD #1_Harvard Petroleum.pdf

RE: Jerrah 3 Fed SWD #1 (API 30-25-Pending; Admin. Appl. No pBL1933034223) Unit C S29 T23S R32E, NMPM, Lea
County

Mr. Alleman,

The OCD was notified by Harvard Petroleum Company that they are protesting this application. This party has been
identified as an affected person for the location being considered. Because of the protest, the application can no longer
be reviewed administratively. You are being notified that for this application to be considered, Select Energy Services,
LLC currently has two options; the first is to go to hearing, the second is to negotiate a resolution with the protesting
party. If the protest is withdrawn, then the application can be reviewed administratively. In the meantime, the
application will be retained pending a hearing or other resolution. Please continue to provide OCD with information
regarding the standing of this application and feel free to call me with any questions.

Contact for Harvard Petroleum Company:
Jeff Harvard

President and Manager
jharvard@hpcnm.com

575-208-7135 direct

575-626-7938 cell

Regards,
Baylen Lamkin

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3477




Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 12:05 PM

To: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Subject: FW: Harvard Protest of Select Energy - Jerrah 3 Fed SWD #1 Application
Attachments: Harvard Protest Jerrah 3 Federal SWD #1 - Sec 29-23S-32E.pdf

FYI. PRG

Phillip Goetze, PG

Engineering Bureau, Oil Conservation Division, NM EMNRD
1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505
Direct: 505.476.3466
E-mail: phillip.goetze @state.nm.us

From: Jeff Harvard <jharvard@hpcnm.com>

Sent: Monday, December 9, 2019 12:42 PM

To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXT] Harvard Protest of Select Energy - Jerrah 3 Fed SWD #1 Application

Phillip,

Please see the attached letter indicating Harvard Petroleum Company, LLC protest of the Administrative Application of
Select Energy Services Jerrah 3 Federal SWD #1 in Sec 29 T23S-R32E. The signed original letter has been sent by US Mail.

If you need anything further, please let me know.
Thank you,

Jeff Harvard

President and Manager
jharvard@hpcnm.com
575-208-7135 direct
575-626-7938 cell




